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Across

1. Silly or foolish

5. Improvise on the spot

10. Expression of disbelief

14. Debauched older man

15. Portuguese term for 
arbitration decision

16. Russian parliament

17. Decorative in nature

19. Still in bed

20. Greek 
telecommunications company 
acronym

21. Ocean's top predator

22. Potentially fatal blood 
infection

24. Execution by 
strangulation

26. Break the rules unfairly

27. Assistant or helper

28. Stir up or disturb

29. Dog's bark sound

32. Contemporary Irish 
novelist

35. Neither's companion

36. Cryptocurrency 
investment strategy

37. Patch of land

38. Former Sri Lankan 
militant group acronym

39. Small black cuckoo bird

40. Noisy, mischievous spirit

44. Female possessive 
pronoun

45. Andean root vegetable

46. Genus of olive trees

47. Genus including horses

49. Historical welfare 
legislation

52. Straighten out

54. Higher female singing 
voice

55. Drug used to treat 
tuberculosis

56. Bristle-like structure

57. Musical interlude

60. Informal term for 
crocodile

61. Russian martial art

62. River barrier

63. Obstruct a nomination

64. Home entertainment 
device

65. Object of worship or 
adoration

Down

1. Violent youth in 
Clockwork Orange

2. Main artery from the heart

3. Mortician's professional 
title

4. Caffeinated beverage

5. One who raises the alarm

6. Move rhythmically to 
music

7. Island in the Mariana 
archipelago

8. World Bank lending arm 
acronym

9. Uncooperatively leftist

10. Mesopotamian 
mythological figure

11. Made concrete or tangible

12. Mobile device identifier 
code

13. Short-lived popular trends

18. Given to unpredictable 
emotions

23. Slippery like certain fish

25. Small stream or brook

26. Short narrative tale

28. Plant's underground parts

30. Decays or decomposes

31. Worry or be anxious

32. Former Iranian monarch

33. Top-notch or excellent

34. Large earthenware jars

38. Look with lustful intent

40. Transfer liquid from 
container

41. Eye doctor

42. Plant disease affecting 
underground parts

43. Darkness or depression

48. Fraudulent healer

49. First-year military cadet

50. Italian coastal town

51. Spiral arrangement

52. Acronym for U.S. Census 
Bureau

53. Infamous Roman emperor

54. Cash dispensing machines

58. Investment fund valuation 
metric

59. Abbreviation for 
electronic wind instrument


